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Dear Chess Coordinator/Principal,

Please find enclosed an entry form for the Somerville House Primary Schools Chess Teams Summer Invitational 2015 which will be held on Sunday, March 15.  Registration starts at 10.00am, and all players must register by 10.30am.  As the first round has been delayed by 45 minutes in previous years, teams arriving after 10.30am will miss the first round.  The event starts at 11.00am, and should finish about 3.30pm.  

All rounds will be played in VPAC at Somerville House, South Brisbane.  Included with the entry form is a detailed map of the venue.  Please note that there is now parking available in the school grounds under VPAC.  Parking is also available on Graham Street, and in the Mater Hospital car park.

Last year over 200 primary school students participated in each of our primary school teams’ competitions. We hope that this competition will be as well (and as enthusiastically) attended. 

Chess gives all primary school students the opportunity to participate in a sport which promotes intellectual development.  Chess is a part of the school curriculum in more than 25 countries throughout the world and is rapidly growing in popularity in Australia. It is one of the few activities which provides a forum where boys and girls can compete equally without the constraints of physical difference.

The tournament is divided into five divisions which cater for all levels of play from beginners through to more advanced players. We encourage all schools to enter as many teams as they wish.

The two Beginner divisions will be limited to unrated players in Prep to Grade 5, and will be run on a more informal basis than the “Novice” division.  In an effort to reduce the problems caused by absent players in this division, they will be played as individual non-team swisses.  Prizes will be awarded based on individual scores only (so there will be individual prizes, but no team prizes).

We hope that you will try to make every effort to enter on time.  It is important that we receive entries by the due date to avoid delays.  Please contact the phone numbers listed below if you have any concerns about the competition.

A canteen will operate on the day with a sausage sizzle commencing at 10.30am.

It is important that there is sufficient supervision of students by either teachers or parents, as at a previous tournament three students were caught in the lift (which cost the school several hundred dollars).  Please advise all your students that the use of the lift is prohibited.

We look forward to your participation.  Please try to email your entry, if possible.

Yours sincerely,

Connie Pizzato






Patrick Byrom

Chess Coordinator, Junior School




South Brisbane Junior Chess Club

Phone: 3248 9200





Phone: (07) 3371 5870

Mobile: 0409 794 745





Email:  byronpa@hotmail.com
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